
Gorilla Minerals Completes New Brenda Property Acquisition

Vancouver, B.C. – August 14, 2017 – Gorilla Minerals Corp. (“Gorilla” or the “Company”) is 
pleased to announce the completion of a Technical Report on the New Brenda Property 
(“New Brenda” or “the Property”), located in South Central British Columbia in the traditional 
territory of the West Bank First Nation.

Gorilla completed the New Brenda Property acquisition with a payment of 2,610,000 shares to
the three (3) individuals and independent vendors.  The shares are subject to a restricted 
trading period until at least December 15, 2017.

New Brenda Property
A soil sampling and prospecting program was carried out in June 2017 on the Property.  The 
areas sampled were within Twilight and Silverback Zones. Soil samples were collected every 
50m along lines spaced at 200m. Three contiguous samples from the Twilight Zone are highly
anomalous in gold and occur in the central portion of the target area. There is also a E-W 
trending line of moderately anomalous samples extending from the central highly anomalous 
area to the west of the target area.  At the south end of the target is an inverted “U” shaped 
series of highly anomalous soil samples. The large target (600m X 500m) remains open to the
south.

Dan Meldrum, M.Sc. P.Geo, author of the Technical Report is the Qualified Person, in 
accordance with the NI 43-101 of the Canadian Securities Administrators, and is responsible 
for the technical content of this press release.

The New Brenda Property is comprised of 16 contiguous mineral claims covering an area of 
10,500 Hectares west of the past producing Brenda Cu-Mo open pit located in southern 
British Columbia, approximately 40 kilometers west of Kelowna. The property is readily 
vehicle accessible via a well developed network of forest service roads connected to Highway
97c or from the community of Peachland.

Wels Gold Property
K2 Gold Corp (“K2”) completed a payment of $100,000 and 500,000 shares to Gorilla on 
Friday August 11, 2017 to pursuant to an agreement from August 11, 2016 to option 90% of 
the Wels Gold Property.  

For additional information please contact Scott Sheldon at 604 725 1857.

Forward-Looking Information: 



This press release may include “forward-looking information” (as that term is defined by 

Canadian securities legislation), concerning the Company’s business. Forward-looking 

information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions made by the Company’s 

management, including future plans for the exploration and development of its mineral 

properties. Although the Company believes that such expectations and assumptions are 

reasonable, investors should not rely unduly on such forwardlooking information as the 

Company can give no assurance they will prove to be correct. Forward-looking statements in 

this press release are made as of the date of this press release. The Company disclaims any 

intent or obligation to publicly update any forward-looking information (whether as a result of 

new information, future events or results, or otherwise) other than as required by applicable 

securities laws. 


